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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 

When you attend Mass this weekend and listen to the Gospel, 
we hear Jesus preach some hard words as he speaks of the 
necessity of hating one’s family and life in order to be a 
disciple. Jesus tells us that we must hate our families if we 
want to follow him. He understands that some of us may lose 
family relationships if we follow him. Jesus also tells us that we 
must hate our own lives to follow him. Jesus means that we 
must be willing to carry our own cross if we are going to be a 
disciple. We know that Jesus will always support us on our 
path of discipleship. (taken from Catechist, September 2019, 
pgs. 38 - 39) 
 

Monday Charity Day will benefit the Carl Barberi Educational 
Foundation. Our school benefits greatly from the Greenville 
Area Community Foundation each year when we present grant 
requests. Students may wear appropriate shorts or jeans and 
non-uniform shirts if they bring in a donation of 50 cents or 
more for the charity mentioned. Students in grades 
kindergarten and three and four attend Mass on Mondays, so 
please be sure that student attire is Mass appropriate.  
 

Mark you calendars now for the Protect Young Eyes 
presentation on Wednesday, October 9 from 6:00 to 7:30 in 
McKinney Hall. This is a phenomenal presentation that you 
won’t want to miss. There will be student and staff 
presentations earlier in the day. The parent-teacher 
organization, along with generous donations, are funding this 
event. All families should make this a priority.  
 

The Board of Directors will meet next Thursday, September 12 
at 6:30 in the lower level. Please feel free to join us. 
 

Permissions slips have either been sent home or will be sent 
home for the third through eighth grade trips to Ken Lehman’s 
woodshop. Please return them when they are due. We are so 
grateful to Ken and Gail for providing this wonderful 
opportunity for our students.  
 

Thank you to all who have returned candy bar money. Please 
continue to sell if you have any candy bars left. 
 

You should all have received your Warrior 52 raffle tickets. 
This is a very important fundraiser for our school. Please be 
sure to start selling now. There are many more tickets to sell, 
so feel free to ask for more.  
 

Have you seen a Holy Moment this week? Have you created a 
Holy Moment this week? Please share with your son or 

daughter if you have.   
 

Have a blessed weekend! 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
SEPTEMBER 
9 Charity Day- Carl Barberi Educational Foundation 
10 Taco Tuesday  - Stephanie Garner 
11 Library – Amber Landis 
12 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 PM 
13 Pizza Friday – Krysta Russell 
15 Pack the Pews!!!!  9 AM Mass 
17 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
20 Pizza Friday – Stephanie Garner and Doug Schmitt 
24 Taco Tuesday – Stephanie Garner 
25 Library – Amber Landis 
25 No PM Busing Provide own transportation 
27 Pizza Friday – Helpers are needed 
27 Tailgate Party 
 
OCTOBER 
1 Taco Tuesday Maureen Alberts 
1 PTO Meeting 6 PM McKinney Hall 
4 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith 
8 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
9 Library helper is needed 
9 Protect Young Eyes Presentation 6 PM-7:30 PM 
10 Board Of Directors Meeting 6:30 PM 
11 Pizza Friday – Doug Schmitt 
15 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
16 Picture Day! 
16 Donuts with Dad 
18 Pizza Friday Krysta Russell 
22 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
23 Library Helper is needed 
23 No PM Busing 
25 PD Day No School 
26 Harvest Dinner/Dance 
29 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 

 

Grace is not part of 
consciousness; it is the 
amount of light in our 

souls, not knowledge nor 
reason.— Pope Francis 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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LIFEfest 2019 
The Franciscan Life Process Center is a non-

profit organization that focuses on providing 
services that support healthy human development.  

Each year, this event promotes the work of their 
counseling programs to educate and offer personal 

support towards achieving mental health.  
This year the theme of LIFEfest is focused on 

showcasing local food and beverages.  Each chef 
will be given local in-season produce from the 

center’s and local farms to create a small plate that 
will be paired with a local beverage. Attendees will 
enjoy the creations made and vote on the one they 

like best. 
 

The event will be at the Revel Center (1535 Monroe 
Ave NW, Grand Rapids MI 49505), on September 

26th from 6-9 PM. 
 

Please go to lifefest2019.eventbrite.com for more 
information and to sign up. 

 

Parent Presentation 

Digital Trends 2019-2020 
Equipping Kids to Thrive in an Increasingly Hostile 

Online World 
 

 
We love technology, and we know kids do, too. This 

popular presentation will address YouTube (can it be 

controlled?), social media (our expertise), pornography 

(let’s talk about it!), gaming addiction (is this a real 

thing?), screen time (what’s the right amount?), tricky 

people (stranger danger in the digital age), and so much 

more. Participants will leave with a whole list of steps they 

can implement immediately to better equip their kids to 

make better online choices. Don’t miss this valuable 

opportunity to hear from internet safety expert Carol 

Glanville on Wednesday, October 9 at 6:00 in McKinney 

Hall.  

 

Please call the school office to RSVP. 
 

 
Anxious to start receiving the latest digital trends 

information from Protect Young Eyes? Just text the 

word PROTECT to 66866 to sign up. It’s so simple! 
 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
        
   
        

         
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, September 7, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Max Cusack, Carter Jackson and Isa Castro 
 
Sunday, September 8, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Drew & Lizzie Feuerstein and Brennen Flynn 
 
Sunday, September 8, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Megan Hudson, Kailey Ingraham and Claire Cusack 
 
Sunday, September 8, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Jack & Grace Verdun and Jamie Thompson 
 
September  9 9:00 AM (SC) 
September  10 6:30 PM (SJ) 
September 11 10:00 AM Metron (Greenville) 

September 12 10:00 AM Metron (Belding) 

September 13 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

 

   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Sally Cripps 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


